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9th November 2015

Dear Parents 
We are looking forward to our Christmas lunch tomorrow, the children can come to school in festive jumpers or Christmas colours.  If you would like to make a donation to the Food Bank we will also be collecting tins and packet food.  We are sorry for the short notice but this is an idea that the children thought would be nice. 
Yours sincerely 

B Holder 

Deputy Headteacher 
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